Violence against NHS staff: letter to
the workforce

A letter from the Secretary of State for Health and Social Care Matt Hancock
to all NHS staff.

This letter refers to the 2019 NHS Staff Survey that showed 15% of NHS staff
experienced physical violence from members of the public and patients in the
past year.


http://www.government-world.com/violence-against-nhs-staff-letter-to-the-workforce/
http://www.government-world.com/violence-against-nhs-staff-letter-to-the-workforce/

